
USFS, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho 

and I encourage you to permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Plan of 

Restoration and Operations. 

 

Private industry is needed to restore the Stibnite Gold Project site. Unfortunately, the federal 

government attempted to restore the area but problems in the area still persist today. Midas Gold 

Idaho wants to restore the site through mining. The company has spent the last six years studying 

the environment of the site, gathering input from the community and carefully analyzing many 

options to mine and perform restoration work. I encourage you to adopt Alternative 2 outlined in 

the DEIS as you evaluate the project moving forward. The plan is well thought out, practical and 

environmentally sound. 

 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive 

benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans 

and the environment. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Steve Thomas 


